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Greetings fellow Lions. It is with great humility I put forth this report. I  

have spent a great deal of time in my first four months as a Council of   

Governors' member learning to manage my time.  Between my duties as 2 VDG, 

Region Chair, Zone Chair and Secretary of the London Lions Club I stay quite  

busy. Throw in various training and zoom meetings, learning time management 

 skills is essential and will help me as I move forward to the ultimate goal of 

 being a successful OH-5 Governor.  

 

I have visited fourteen (14) clubs to date. I enjoy representing the District  

during these visits and look forward to visiting the remaining clubs in my 

 region this Lions year.  

 

I have been involved in the induction of nine new members so far. Six (6) at 

 Columbus Southeast, two (2) at Gahanna, and one (1) at Columbus Northern 

 during their 75th anniversary celebration.  

 

I am looking forward to whatever lies ahead this Lions year and beyond. 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

2VDG/ZC Gary Likens             

                 


